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                                                                                                                    Friday 3rd May 2024 
 

Open Afternoon for Dad’s 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As mentioned on our newsletter, we would like to celebrate Father’s Day by hosting an afternoon 
dedicated to the special males who play such an important part in the lives of our young people. We 
would like to take this opportunity to invite Dad’s to spend the afternoon in school with their child on 
Monday 17th June from 1.30pm to 3pm. Children who are unable to have a Dad attend, may 
invite another significant male in their life, such as an Uncle or Grandad (VIP), to be their guest for 
the afternoon.  
 
We will be organising a range of simple activities for the children and Dad’s/VIP to participate in, with 
the overarching aim being to have fun and share quality time in school. From 3pm, Dad’s/VIP are 
welcome to stay in school to have a drink and biscuit whilst the children return back to their 
classrooms for the end of the school day. Children can be collected as usual at the end of the school 
day by either Dad/VIP or the usual designated adult. 
 
Please complete the form below by Friday 10th June to indicate whether a representative from your 
family will be attending this event. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JaS2UHDULH  
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mrs. Neville and Mrs. Hicks 
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